
HUNTSVILLE COMMUNITY CHORUS ASSOCIATION
3312 Long Avenue, Huntsville, AL   35805
TELEPHONE 533-6606
Dear                ,
On Sunday, May 7, 2017,  the Huntsville Community Chorus will hold auditions for the Albert Lane and Kenneth Turvey Vocal Scholarships.  Two scholarships will be offered; one for high school seniors and one for college students.  The auditions will be held in the afternoon at St. Thomas Episcopal Church on Bailey Cove Road in Huntsville.
I have attached a copy of the eligibility requirements and an application form.  Please note that this year there is a slight change in the repertoire requirements for the Kenneth Turvey scholarship only, in that operatic arias are strongly discouraged.    If you know of someone who is interested and meets the eligibility requirements, please give him/her a copy.  You may make as many copies as necessary.  All applications must be postmarked no later than April 21st .  Mail the applications and entry fees to the Huntsville Community Chorus office at the address indicated on the forms, Attn:  Anne Chelekis.  
If you have any questions, or require further information, please feel free to contact me at (256) 603-6688 or achelekis@att.net  subject:  HCCA Scholarship.

Sincerely,
Anne Chelekis

HCCA Scholarship Committee


